
Festival of Hope 

 
You are warmly invited to… 

 

An afternoon with  

The Ronnies  
 

 
 

As we commemorate the 80th anniversary of VE Day, The 
Ronnies will be performing songs from the era. 

 
Sunday, 4th May, 3pm 

Holy Trinity, Leaton 
B5067, SY4 3AP 

 
This concert is free, with an opportunity to make a donation to the 
retiring collection. To help us with numbers, we would be grateful if you 
would book a place by emailing severn.loopparishes@gmail.com or 
phoning Pat Hall on 01939 290637. 

mailto:severn.loopparishes@gmail.com

